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Malaria – The World’s most deadly Disease’

[image: ] Twelve months ago, malaria was the most deadly disease in the world. In 12 month’s time, after Covid19 is brought under control, malaria will regain its position as the world’s most deadly disease. Year after year, there are 228 million cases of malaria annually, over  400,000 of them resulting in death, particularly pregnant women and children under five years old (WHO 2019). 
One child dies every 2 minutes from malaria!
After  a decade of development, we do have  a vaccine for malaria. It is approved only for the most at-risk group, children in Africa. Multiple jabs are needed and efficacy  is only 30%. In contrast, many Covid19 vaccines, with >90% efficacy, have been developed within 12 months. After we, the fortunate ones, have received our Covid19 vaccine shots to protect us  from this terrible disease, the disadvantaged in many parts of the world  will still be afflicted by equally terrible, debilitating  malaria, and  for decades to come.  Rotary must help!
What RAM Does – eliminate malaria
[image: ]RAM has reduced the incidence of malaria dramatically, contributing to better lives in PNG, The Solomon Islands, Timor Leste, and elsewhere. The battle against malaria is far from over. 
Throughout  PNG, RAM has distributed  12 million insecticide-impregnated bed nets (to every family every three years). 
RAM is ‘Chasing Malaria’ to eliminate the disease through surveillance, testing and treating all cases. Mosquito habitats are reduced by introducing fish to feed on mosquito larvae, insecticide spraying and educating school children about malaria.

Make the world a better place 
[image: ] RAM is one of Rotary’s most successful regional humanitarian projects! 
An  annual contribution to RAM will help Rotary’s dream of a better world - a world where malaria does not ruin the quality of life of 228 million people each and every year, nor cause the death of a young child every 2 minutes!.

Learn More
Russ Stephenson, District RAM Supervisor, and Jacqui Hunt and Dr Ivor Harris, members of D9600 RAM Committee, welcome the opportunity to speak at your Club meeting  about the devastating and debilitating impact of malaria, and initiatives of RAM to eliminate it.  Please contact Russ (Nambour):  0409 765 124, rusmer1@hotmail.com,  Jacqui (Noosa Heads): 0438 817 349,  bazjak2006@bigpond.com, or Ivor (Kippa Ring North Lakes),  0499 536 963, ivorharris@hotmail.com.
For more information, visit the RAM website at: http://www.ram.rawcs.com.au
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